
From: Beardsley, Michelle
To: "Augustinus.Ong@dhhs.state.nh.us"
Cc: AgreementStateRegs Resource; Poy, Stephen; White, Duncan; Katanic, Janine
Subject: Receipt of New Hampshire Proposed regulations to incorporate RATS ID 2011-2
Date: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 12:03:00 PM

Dear Mr. Ong:
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has
received your November 18, 2014 email transmitting the New Hampshire proposed
regulations to incorporate RATS ID 2011-2.  The review has been assigned to Stephen
Poy and it is our goal to complete the review within 60 days. 
 
If you have any further comments or questions, please contact me.  Thank you for your
attention
-Michelle
 
 
Michelle R. Beardsley, Health Physicist
ASPB/MSTR/NMSS
Office phone:  610-337-6942
Business cell:  301-873-2108
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